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To Whom it May concern,

I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed redistribution of the
Corangamite electorate.

It is neither practical or sensible to split Colac Otway Shire between two
electorates. How does council effectively govern and engage with
federal agencies if the shire is split between two electorates? The
council would need to deal with two separate MP’s for federal funding,
which would be an unfair impost on a small council.

The Colac Otway Shire is very closely aligned to the greater Geelong
region, as it is geographically close and so many business, sporting,
cultural and family links bind it. It has far less linkage to areas west
such as Warrnambool and Hamilton.

It is also a great shame to lose the name Corangamite electorate, as it
is a very historic name, with great significance to the people of the
region.

I support the alternative proposal submitted by Colac Otway Shire for
your consideration.

Regards

Anthony McDonald

Rural Real Estate Manager, Licensed Estate Agent, Director
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Before opening or using any attachments, you should check them for viruses and
defects.
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